
Next SQIP Virtual Salon: Oct 23rd at 12PM EST 

From: Nisha Gupta 
  
Dear Qualitative Research Community, 
 
The next SQIP Virtual Salon is coming up in two weeks: Friday October 23rd, 2020 
from 12-1:30PM EST. 
 
The topic will be: “Reclaiming Generalization in Qualitative Research: How? Why? 
and To What?”: There has been much debate on whether generalization is a concept 
that can be applied to qualitative research or not. Famously, Lincoln and Guba (1985) 
argued that generalization is not a property of qualitative methods but that readers 
engage in transferability in which they decide how to apply findings to their contexts. In 
this SQIP Salon discussion, three methodologists present arguments for the inclusion of 
generalization as a core qualitative research practice. Referencing their papers from an 
upcoming special issue of Qualitative Psychology, each presenter takes a distinctive 
tact to advancing the relevance of generalization in qualitative methods. 
 
See attached for flyers with detailed descriptions of the presentations in this salon. 
Please register in advance for it here: https://www.crowdcast.io/sqip. As always, these 
events are free and open to the public, so please join and spread the word to help build 
our community! 
 
Warmly, 
Nisha 
  
-- 
Nisha Gupta, PhD 
Assistant Professor of Psychology, University of West Georgia 
Communications Chair, Society for Qualitative Inquiry in Psychology (SQIP) 
ngupta@westga.edu 
 

https://wwwcrowdcast.io/sqip

